
Resources Committee Recommendation 

 

The Resources Committee met on 29th April 2014, and made the following 

recommendation: 

Staffing of the Open Spaces Team 
 

RESOLVED to RECOMMEND that: 
(i) That the Council offers the current Apprentice a permanent, full time 

contract as an Open Spaces Warden 
(ii) That the contract referred to in (i) above has a salary scale of Scale 

Points 8-10 (inclusive)  
(iii) That the starting salary offered in the contract referred to in (i) 

above is Scale Point 8 and increments will be awarded no more 
often than annually and subject to  
(a) satisfactory appraisal, and (b) completion and achievement of 
agreed objectives and training 

(iv)  That agency staff (obtained via the SSDC contract) are used as 
and when needed  

(v) That subject to an apprentice grant being available, an Open 
Spaces Apprentice is recruited 

 


